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The meetings for the bond planning have been exciting, and we have had more and more people joining us.  
Everyone is invited, and I wanted to share the dates of the next three meetings:  

¶ 3/8/18 at 1pm at the Administration Building (large conference room)  

¶ 3/29/18 at 1pm at the Administration Building (large conference room)  

¶ 4/12/18 at 1pm at the Administration Building (large conference room)  

 
The meetings include the architect, representatives from the construction management company, principals, 
parents, community members, board members, etc., and ideas are encouraged and welcomed. Through the 
course of our meetings we have seen the preliminary drawings of the track and of the new elementary 
building.  It has been exciting and energizing, and I canôt wait to see the finished products. 
 
Meetings are posted on our Bond Information pages on the website as are major progress documents; 
pictures will be plentiful once the actual work takes place.  
 
Each time we meet I once again am thankful for the communityôs generosity and willingness to provide the 
resources to bring the districtôs buildings into the 21st Century and provide learning and community spaces 
that we will love and be so proud of.  Our students deserve the best!  
 
Have a blessed weekend. 

https://www.clps.org/apps/pages/bond
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The mission of  

Center Line Public 

Schools is to provide 

all students relevant 

and challenging 

learning experiences to 

inspire success and 

empower them to be 

leaders of tomorrow. 

Earlier this month the Governor presented his budget proposal, which 
includes the education budget.  I thought I would share it so you have 
more information on what could become reality for next year.  This 
budget proposal has some details that would good for the district and 
some details that would hurt the district financially.  

Letôs start with the positive parts of the proposal: 
¶ The proposal includes $120 per student increase for our district, which would give the district an 

estimated additional $326,000.   
¶ It includes an additional $25 per student for high school students, which began last year and allows an 

additional $17,775. 
¶ It also includes for a 147a MPSERS retirement cost offset increase, which helps to offset the cost 

increase of retirement rates ï our increase would be approximately $156,000. 

Now for the negatives:  
¶ Additional restrictions on shared-time agreements, which would limit the number of 

nonpublic school (homeschool) to 5% of the student population.  It is not entirely 
clear from the proposal what the exact cut to CLPS would be, but I am estimating it 
would be a loss of revenue between $750,000 - $1,100,000. 

¶ The cost of retirement will increase from 25.56% to 26.18%, which would cost the 
district an estimated $156,000.  However, this will be offset by the 3rd bullet point 
above with the 147a increase. 

The overall impact if everything is approved as is would be an additional loss of revenue between $424,000 - 
$774,000, which equates to a 1.9% - 3.4% decrease in state funding.  Since this proposal still has to go 
through the Senate and House, it could look drastically different, but letôs hope the narrative on shared-time 
agreements changes.  I always recommend you call your legislator if you do not like the potential changes 
that could hurt the district.  

Last Friday, Mr. Evans, Sergeant Pruitt, and Mrs. Tyrrell took a group of students to witness 50 people (from 
14 different countries) become new citizens of the United States through a Naturalization Ceremony at the 
MISD. One student also got to watch her auntôs fianc® take his oath of citizenship. As always, the ceremony 
was a heartfelt reminder of what it means to be a citizen of such a great nation like ours, the United States. 
We are truly blessed to live with such freedoms and protections.  
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On Monday, our boys bowled against Lôanse Creuse for the 
MAC Gold Duel Meet title and won! Gold Division Champs! 

The Mom's & Dad's Club 45th Annual Spaghetti Dinner  is on Sunday, March 4, 

2018 from 12:00 pm to 6:00 pm  at the Center Line High School Cafeteria. 

This year, in addition to all the wonderful goodies on our bake sale, we are doing a Theme Cake contest.   If you are a 

baker and like to get creative, you might want to enter this contest ($5 entry fee) and take a chance at winning a $50 
gift card.   Cakes will be judged on appearance and creativity.   

We are always looking for donations for our bake sale, i.e., cookies, cupcakes, dipped pretzels, lemon bars, banana 

bread, pies & cakes, etc.  Please drop off you donations between 8 am - Noon.  If you need to drop off your items 
before that contact Michelle Jones at jonesm@clps.org or Diana Szczepaniak at ddszcz33@gmail.com. CLHS is also 

hosting a free Community Open Swim  on Spaghetti Dinner day (March 4th) from  noon-4 pm.  Come on out for some 
fun in the high school pool and after a good swim stop on by to dine in with a great spaghetti dinner or pick up a carry -

out to take home to enjoy!  

Remember all the profits from our Spaghetti Dinner and bake sale go into the general fund of the Mom's & Dad's Club  

that benefits all academic, arts & athletic programs.   So please come out and enjoy our event and 

support the students of Center Line High School. 

Thank you, and we hope to see you on the 4th!  

Mom's & Dad's Club Executive Board 

https://clhs.clps.org/apps/pages/spaghettidinner

